From : Mark T Hazel
	214 Whittier Rd, Rochester, NY 14624
	Ph 585-281-3665

To: Numrich Gun Parts Corp
	Customer Service / Returns

Subject: Return / Exchange of Llama .380 Magazine (1450970)

This magazine did not engage the magazine release. I’d like to get the Proper Magazine for this firearm, but I’m constrained by the fact that the Pistol (Llama .380) does not have a Model number on the frame that I can find. I do have a Serial Number and can make that available if necessary.
What I’d like to do is return this magazine, have you review the Photo’s of the magazine that “DOES” engage the mag release button and Exchange / Upcharge for the appropriate magazine. 
I and quite willing to work with you as I know that this is taking up your valuable time.
Also..
I’m including two other magazines with this return, that also don’t fit in this pistol. Please inspect them with the view of perhaps offering me a discount towards a 2nd magazine that may fit my pistol.
If you have any questions or concerns, Please call me at my cell number 585-281-3665. 
Thank you very much for your consideration and I appreciate your service.
Best regards,
Mark T Hazel
